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Morning Worship Service          November 11, 2012 

 
 
 
 
Pianist            Nettie Wiebe 
Electric Piano            Marla Sanca 
Song Leader                    Ken Letkeman 
 
Worship in Singing 
Call to Worship     Isaac Klassen 
Announcements & Offering 
Offertory                   Rosemarie & Shirley 
Worship in Singing 
Special Music           Heidi, Emily & Carter Klassen 
Scripture Reading             Ephesians 2:10 
Message     “The Life Changing Power of the Gospel” 
            Pastor Peter Redekopp 
Closing Song & Prayer 
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Being confident of this, 
that he who began a good work in you  

will carry it on to completion until the day of Christ Jesus. 
Philippians 1:6 

 

A T  G L E N C R O S S       
Reminder: there will be prayer meetings in the pastor’s 
study on Sunday mornings from Nov. 8th -Dec. 23rd at 9:45 
am. 
 
THIS WEEK:        
Monday 7-9pm Junior Youth Bible Study at church 
Tuesday 7:00pm Council Meeting  

6:30pm Isaac and Marie's and Daniel and Helen's 
care groups will be cleaning the Sanctuary and 
Dinning Hall. Please bring rags, pails, mops and a 
snack to share. 

Wednesday 7:30-10pm Senior Youth Bible Study at church. 
Thursday 7:30pm Pete and Louise`s care group meet at 

church. 
Friday 7:30pm Young Married’s Bible Study  
 
Next Sunday: There will be a Sunday School Teachers prayer 
meeting in the Sunday school office from 9:30-9:45am. 
 
Coming Up:        
Nov. 25th we will have an installation service for 
our Youth Pastor Couple Trevor and Jamie. There 
will be a potluck lunch following the service.  
 
Nov 30th, Ladies Fellowship will be serving at Salem Home in Winkler 
for the monthly birthday party. Please come for 2:30 to help serve 
cake and coffee. Program starts at 3:00pm. All Ladies who are able to 
attend please come help us sing for the residents.  If you would like to 
do something on your own at the program please talk to Jenn Klassen. 
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Once again our church is having a prayer band banquet. The banquet 
will be held on December 3rd at 6:30pm in the fellowship hall. 
Tickets will be on sale November 11th and 18th in the foyer after 
church. The cost is $14.50 per person.  Everyone is welcome. Picking 
prayer partners for 2013 is optional and encouraged. Come join in 
the celebration of Christmas with an evening of fun, fellowship and 
a great meal. 
 
Glencross 75th Anniversary – June 1&2, 2013. If you have 
pictures that could be used for a power point presentation 
for the Anniversary weekend, please put them In Shirley 
Unrau’s Mailbox (#150). They will be returned as soon as 
possible. 
Thanks. 
 
SUNDAY SCHOOL DEPARTMENT:     
 
Attention Parents: The Sunday School kids have started 
practicing for the Christmas program during the Sunday 
School singing which starts at 9:30am-9:45am. Please have 
your kids here and ready to practice for 9:30am. This includes 
all kids toddlers to Grade 8. 
 
Due to conflicting space needs during the Christmas Season, 
there will be no ADULT Sunday School from November 18th to 
December 16th. Sunday School will resume on December 
30th. Adults are encouraged to participate in the Christmas 
Choir during this time or in the prayer meetings in Pastor 
study.  

Sunday School students who wish to share their 
musical gifts during prelude of the Sunday School 

Christmas Program are encouraged to sign up. 
The sign up sheet is on the table in the foyer 
and the deadline is Dec. 2nd. 

 

 
 
For Bulletin Announcements this week – please call Jenn Klassen at 822-
3418 or email: jennmatt@sdnet.ca by Thursday, 8:00 p.m. Thank You. 
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In our local Communities:     
 

Winkler Bible Camp is currently seeking a Summer Camp Director. 
This is a full-time, year round, salaried position. The main duties 
include planning and overseeing WBC’s Summer Camp Ministry as 
well as connecting with Summer Staff throughout the year. If you 
are interested and would like a more detailed job description, please 
contact Mark at WBC, 204-325-9519 or 
mark@winklerbiblecamp.com. 
 
Teen Challenge is having a Celebration Banquet in Winkler, 
Friday November 16th, at 6:00pm at the Winkler Mennonite 
Church. Come and hear testimonies of how Teen Challenge is 
changing lives as well as music by the Teen Challenge Choir 
led by their outreach minister, Terry Thiessen. A free will 
offering will be taken. Reserve tickets by calling 204.949.9484 
or email; michelle@teenchallenge.tc 
 

Prayer & Praise 
 Pray for Missionary of the week: 

Nettie Peters, Family Support Worker (Mennonite Community 
Services) in Aylmer, ON   

 Pray for Andreas and Rita Schulz and baby Jayden. Pray for Rita to be 
able to rest and for the inflammation and pain in her hip to subside. She 
has been admitted to the Women’s Hospital and Health Science Centre in 
Winnipeg. Pray for baby Jayden’s continued improvement for his 
breathing and oxygen levels. 
  Pray for Jake & Margaret Enns as well as Elmer Dueck as they continue 
to recover and readjust to life at home.   
 

Pastor Couple 
Peter & Marian Redekopp   331-1373   Email: peterredekopp@gmail.com 
Deacon Couples 
Ken & Irma Klassen 822-3655 Pete & Louise Peters 822-3176 
Daniel & Helene Schulz 822-9612 Isaac & Marie Klassen  325-4161  
Art & Carol Letkeman 822-6449  Dennis & Colleen Driedger  325-6932 
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